





March 7, 2015

John Zitterkopf

Austin, TX 78735

Dear Zitterkopf:

On behalf of the COPD Foundation Board of Directors, we would like to express our heartfelt appreciation for your generous contribution in the amount of \$88.44, in memory of Leonard Nimoy.

Your support of the COPD Foundation is very much appreciated and will serve to advance our mission to develop and support programs which improve the quality of life through research, education, early diagnosis and enhanced therapy for persons whose lives are impacted by Chronic Obstructive Pulmonary Disease (COPD).

With your continued participation as an active member of the COPD community and your support, we can and will make a difference in the lives of those affected by COPD. If you have any questions, please contact Nicholas Romanelli, Development Specialist at 1-866-731-2673 ext. 266 or by email at <a href="mailto:nromanelli@copdfoundation.org">nromanelli@copdfoundation.org</a>.

With best regards,

Byron Thomaslew MD

Byron Thomashow, M.D. Chairman of the Board

The COPD Foundation is a nonprofit 501 c3 tax-exempt organization. Tax receipts will be provided for donations of \$10.00 or more.

(A copy of this confirmation was sent to the following email address: zitt means make m on 3/7/2015 at 7:03:32 PM.)

Return to The COPD Foundation home page